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West Jordan, Utah 

Intradistrict Communication 
 
 
 
Date: September 26, 2019 
 
To: All Principals 
 
From: Dr. Anthony Godfrey, Superintendent of Schools 
  
Subject: Classroom Long-Distance Phone Calls 
 
 
To assist teachers in making phone calls to the ever-increasing number of 
parents who have long-distance phone numbers, each classroom phone will now 
have the ability to call long-distance.  
 
Contrary to popular belief, land lines making long-distance calls do incur a 
charge to the District. Therefore, long-distance calls made on District phones 
must be for business-related purposes only.  Any employee making personal 
long-distance calls on a District phone is subject to discipline. 
 
 Thank you. 


